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On 11/22/23 at approximately 1:15 pm Deputies from the Livingston County Sheriff's Office responded to the area of Richardson Rd and Coon Lake Rd in Genoa Township for a report of a dog being shot. Preliminary investigation revealed an 8-year-old Boxer had gotten off the property it lives at. The dog went to a neighbor's house and was displaying aggressive behavior toward the homeowner, an 80-year-old male, who was outside. The male subject reported being fearful of the dog attacking him from proximity and fired one round from a handgun. The dog died from the gun shot. 

This incident is being investigated by the Animal Control Division of the Livingston County Sheriff's Office and will be forwarded to the Livingston County Prosecutors Office for review when complete. 

_________________________________________________________________________
Updates to this and other Press Releases will be posted at:   www.livingstonsheriff.com

1 800 SPEAK UP – Crime Stoppers Michigan Anonymous Tip Hotline – 1 800 773 2587
If you have information about a serious crime
• You can be awarded up to $1,000 if the information provided leads to an arrest
• You will not have to give your name or testify
• Phone calls are not recorded
• Caller ID is not used
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